
2020-2021 Adair County Middle School 

Site Based Decision Making Council 

Parent Member Nomination Form 

As you are probably aware most schools have a Site Based Decision Making Council that 
consists of members of the school community.  The role of the council is to help in making 
decision in many aspects of the school.  The SBDM council is made up of two parents, three 
teachers, and a principal.   

Each year the council elects new members for both teacher and parent members.  We are 
asking for your help in nominating parents to serve a one year term on the ACMS SBDM 
Council.  Parents who serve must have a child attending Adair County Middle School during 
the 2020-21 school year.   

Nominations will be Thursday, April 30, 2020, through Thursday, May 14, 2020, at 3:00 pm.  
Nomination forms need to be turned in or faxed (2703842168) to Adair County Middle School –
Attention Arrows PTO.  They may also be emailed to arrowspto@gmail.com.  The election will 
then take place on Tuesday, May 19, 2020, via Survey Monkey.  Due to COVID-19, the process 
for voting will be as follows.  The PTO officers will be developing a Survey Monkey to include 
all nominations.  Parents/Guardians of students at ACMS for the 2020-2021 school year will 
contact the school for verification purposes and to receive an access code.  You can then log 
onto Survey Monkey and vote.   The election will be conducted by the PTO.   

Parent Nominee:  _____________________________   Telephone 
No.:________________________ 

Child’s name:_________________________________    2020-21 
Grade:_______________________ 

Name of parent/guardian completing nomination form:     

___________________________________________ 

*If you are nominating a parent other than yourself, please contact that person to make sure 
that he/she is willing to serve before turning in this form.  


